
 

 

 

   WWA Pre-K 
   November 2024 
   Newsletter 

Classroom News 
This month we will be continuing our  
theme of fall, farming and learning about some of the 
holidays that are in November such as, Veteran’s Day 
and Thanksgiving.  We will be discussing what we are 
thankful. We would also love to continue to build our 
community by sharing some of the fun and unique 
ways we celebrate holidays or traditions in our 
families.  A tradition is anything your family does 
together. Attached is a family sheet/project for you 
to complete together. You may use more than 1 
page. Please turn in any time between now and 
January 7th. This will give families time to plan and be 
creative together. Once turned in, your child will be 
able to share it with the class and we will make them 
into a book for our classroom.  We look forward to 
hearing about all the ways our families celebrate 
traditions together! 
 Here are a few good articles on family traditions: 
 http://community.today.com/parentingteam/post/fa
mily-traditions-define-your-family 
https://youthfirstinc.org/the-importance-of-family-traditions/  
 
  

Important Dates: 
November: 
 
1st -No Pre-K- Teacher  

Planning Day 
1st - Tuition Due 
4th-8th- Bully Prevention Week 
8th- Bully Prevention Carnival 
@3:05 
13th- Photo Retakes 
25th-29th– No School- 

 Thanksgiving Break 

 

November Birthdays 
- Nora: 11/8 
- Malia: 11/15 
- Honor: 11/16 
- Joey: 11/21 
- Kenji: 11/28 

 Scholastic Book Orders 
Please support our classroom by ordering books using our unique code! V6GNQ  
When you submit an order we get free books to enhance our class library! 

Literacy Tip: Encourage your child to write their name independently. Talk to them about which letters are in their name. If they have 
mastered writing their first name, encourage them to start recognizing and writing their last name. 
Math Tip: Playing simple card games like Go Fish with a deck of cards helps your child begin to recognize numbers 1-10 in a fun way!  
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How Sick is Too Sick? 
 

Please click the link to get an 
updated list of symptoms to 
look for before sending your 

child to school.  
Thank you for keeping 

everyone safe! 
 

ChildCare_How_Sick_Is_Too_Sick_vs
2024.pdf - Google Drive 
 
We also have a current copy located 
on our licensing board in our 
classroom if you’d like to take a look! 

 What we are learning 
This month in Math we are continuing to decompose 
numbers into groups to make number sentences/story. You 
may have heard your student say “When you have 3 purple 
flowers and 2 white flowers you have 5 flowers all 
together!” This is a great skill to introduce simple addition 
problems. After this unit we will begin Module 2 in math, 
which will start focusing on 2 dimensional and 3 dimensional 
shapes.  
By the end of our Module your student will have met these 
many Colorado Academic Standards! Here are just a few: 
MATH.PK.1.P.CC.5 - Accurately count as many as five objects 
in a scattered configuration or out of a collection of more 
than five objects 
MATJ.PK.1.P.CC.E.9-  Associate a number of objects with a 
written numeral 0-5 
MATH.PK.P.CC.E.10- Recognize and, with support, write 
some numerals up to 10. 
In literacy we will continue to focus on uppercase letters and 
letter sounds. We encourage students to practice writing 
their names whenever possible! 
 
 

Reminders: 

Please remember to: 
 As the weather is getting chillier, 

please provide your child with a 
coat and hat.  We appreciate it if 
items are labeled with their 
name so we can get them to the 
right person when they fall out 
of cubbies.  Thanks! 

 Check your child’s folder once a 
week and empty it then return 
the following day! 

 Please help us be safe in the 
parking lot! WWA Parking Lot is 
a NO PHONE ZONE.  

 Please refrain from being on the 
phone when dropping 
off/signing in and picking 
up/signing out your student.  

WWA Bully Prevention Carnival and Weekly 
Themes 

 
Monday- Support your favorite team 

Tuesday- Wear your favorite pair of sweats 
Wednesday-Wear something with a positive message 

Thursday-Wear Orange 
Friday-WWA Spirit Wear 

 
WWA is excited to be able to host the Bully 
Prevention Carnival this year.  It will be on  

Friday November 8thth from 3:05-5:00pm and held in 
the  

Punch cards will be available to purchase starting 
November 4th. 
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